
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Presidents Column: Randy Rogers 

 

Hope everyone had a great July 4th! 

 

Up Coming Meeting Schedule: 

Saturday July 13, 1:00 pm      Rain date Sunday July 14, 1:00 pm 

Saturday August 10, 1:00 pm    Rain date Sunday August 11, 1:00 pm 

 

 

Safety 

The temperatures are getting warmer and we all need to keep hydrated... understand the signs and symptoms of heat 

stroke or heat exhaustion and act accordingly. 

Let’s all be mindful of the fact we still need to not fly over the construction being carried out on our fly over 

area. Safety First.  Let's all continue to have a great flying season...  

 

NNPRCC Event 

I received the following email from Juan Cruz of NNPRCC: 

 

Greetings, 

 

This email is sent to you on behalf of the Newport News Radio Control Club (NNPRCC). I found your contact 

information through the AMA clubs’ website. You are listed as the POC for your RC club. 

 

We are having a model giveaway at the NNPRCC field on Saturday, July 20, starting at 9:30 am. The models come 

from the estate of a deceased modeler. In the collection there are a lot of unstarted kits (aircraft and helicopters) 

from the 70’s to the 90’s, tools, plans, assorted RC hardware, and building supplies (no completed or unstarted kits, 

no engines or radios). If only one modeler wants an item, he/she gets it free. If more than one modeler wants an 

item it is put up for auction with a starting bid of $1. 

 

The members of your club are invited to this giveaway. Please help us find a home for these models. 

 

You can also bring models and fly with us that day (AMA membership required, no turbines).  
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We would greatly appreciate it if you could inform the members of your club of this event. Enclosed is a flyer you 

can distribute to promote this event. 

 

We hope to see you there. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Juan R. Cruz 

Newport News Park Radio Control Club 

 

Flyer is shown below.  

 

Show and Tell 

Let’s keep bringing items for show and tell. 

 

Contact Me 

Randy Rogers 

RRogers72@cox.net 
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Secretary’s Report: Fred Hill  

CVA Meeting – June 15, 2024 

 

Meeting Commencement 

• The meeting started at 1:00 pm, led by Randy Rogers, at the Field. 

• Attendance: 17 members were present. 

• The minutes from the May 2024 meeting were approved. 

 
 

 

Treasury Update by Jon Persons 

• Three new members joined. 

• Steve and Fran Kolet donated proceeds from engine sales, totaling an income of $377.00. 

• Expenses included a six-month lease payment of $2,227.50. 

• Updates on the operating and mower funds were provided. 

 

Site Enhancements 

No Report 

 

Activities 

No scheduled activities. 

 

Safety 

The club is seeking a new safety officer. Interested members should contact Randy Rogers. 

 

Training 

No training update provided. 

 

Old Business 

1. Edward Jones Account:  There was a discussion of the Edward Jones Account. It was decided that a member 

of the financial committee needs to be a signatory on the account. Ed McMahon said that he is a signatory on 

the account. A motion was made to have a third member of the board be a signatory on the account. Fred Hill 

was voted unanimously to be a signatory on the account and will be the primary mailing address and contact 

with the Edward Jone account. Jon Persons said that once that was set up, he will transfer the money from the 

bank account to the Edward Jones account. 

 

2. By-laws Update: 

• Mark Moter discussed changes to the By-laws. 

• After a general discussion and agreement on amendments, he will rework and send out a new proposed set 

of By-laws. 

• Members should direct any further changes to a By-laws committee member or a board member. 

• A brief review of the By-laws will occur at the July meeting, with a final vote at the August meeting. 

 

New Business 

• A nominating committee will be formed at the July meeting in preparation for officer elections in September. 

• There was a discussion about the condition of the Club’s weed eater. A motion was made and passed to authorize 

the club spending up to $400 to purchase a new electric weed eater with 2 batteries. 

 

Show and Tell 

No show and tell 

 

Meeting Adjournment 

The meeting concluded after the above discussions and updates.  



 

 

 

 

Safety Officer: Cliff Casey 

Fly safe, be safe. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Editor: Alan Fry  

 

 

 

 

 

 

President: 

Randy Rogers 

(757) 784-7181 

RRogers72@cox.net 

 

Vice President: 

Mark Motter 

(757) 876-5507 

CVA_Mark@verizon.net 

 

Secretary: 

Fred Hill 

(864) 441-1120 

fred_hill07@yahoo.com 

 

 

Treasurer: 

Jon Persons 

(757) 603-1929 

mrpersons@hotmail.com 

 

Safety Officer: 

Cliff Casey 

(757) 719-8731 

rccasey@verizon.net 

 

 

Field Marshall: 

John Hofmeyer 

(804) 829-2555 

 

Activities: 

 

 

 

 

 

Field Maintenance: 

Randy Rogers 

(757) 784-7181 

RRogers72@cox.net 

 

Newsletter 

Alan Fry 

(757) 229-7698 

AlanWF-

CVA@Outlook.com 

 

Training: 

 


